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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I wanted to write to you all regarding the upcoming Year 11 Prom scheduled for Thursday 
1 July at The Hilton Hotel. 

As it currently stands with COVID restrictions due to be lifted on 21st June, we are all ready 
to proceed on Thursday 1 July. This said The Hilton have been in contact, concerned that the 
current restrictions date of the 21 June, may well be extended by The Government due to 
concerns around the new variant. If this was the case the Hilton have informed us the Year 
11 prom would not be able to take place on Thursday 1 due to restrictions on numbers. 

This would mean that we would need to potentially look at postponing the Prom or even 
look to change the venue, we are determined the Year 11 Prom for The Class of 2021 will 
take place! 

I will of course be in contact as soon as we have any further information, but we are very 
much in The Governments hands. 

Mr Peacock 

Head of Year 11 
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